
 
E1/25/1 

 

MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING  
HELD ON TUESDAY14TH JANUARY 2025 

IN THE VILLAGE HALL AT 7.30PM 

Those present:  
Cllr Mark Weale (Chairman) 

Emma Cook 

Teresa Weale 

Pauline Parker  

Laura Cranfield 

Lucy Garrod 

Clerk 

24/E79 Apologies for Absence 

Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Wendy Purser, Heidi Knightbridge and Beth 

Martin.  

24/E80 Minutes 

The Minutes of the Community Events Committee Meeting held on the 3rd of December 

2024 were agreed and signed as a correct record. 

24/E81 Declarations of Interest 

There were no declarations of interest. 

24/E82 Public Participation 

No members of the public were present. 

24/E83 Clerk’s Report 

The Clerk’s Report was received and updated.   

24/E84 Finance and General Purposes 

A finance update was received. 

24/E85 Christmas in the Park 
(a) Following a debrief of the Christmas event, it was noted that there should be a 

separate “check in” process for scanning tickets for Santa’s Grotto to help alleviate 

the queue into the grotto. It was also noted that the raffle table should go back in the 

hall. 

(b) It was agreed that this year’s Christmas in the Park will be on Sunday 7th December 

2025. 

24/E86 Party in the Park 

(a) The location of the stage was agreed. 

(b) Bands and entertainment were discussed.   

(c) Vendors and stall holders were discussed. It was agreed to that a list be drawn up 

and reported back at the next meeting. 

24/E87 Matters for the next agenda 

Adverse weather insurance. 

 

 

The meeting closed at 8.55pm 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 11th February 2024 at 7.30pm 


